

22nd November 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 1 will be going to the URC Church on Monday 26th November during the afternoon as part of our current topic. We will be returning in time for the end of the normal school day.

Also, we will be going to Riverside Primary School on Thursday 29th November during the afternoon as part of our current topic as well. We will be returning in time for the end of the normal school day.

Please ensure your child has a warm waterproof coat and sensible footwear on for both trips

If you should have any queries please do not hesitate to ask.

Many Thanks

Year 1 Team